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Marius Miklea

From: Margaret Rudolf 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 6:21 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Protocol request for illuminating Fitzsimmons Bridge June 25, 2021
Attachments: landmarklightingrequestform.pdf

Categories: Red Category

Hello - please find my request to illuminate this bridge on June 25, 2021, to honour Slovenia's 30 years of 
independence. There are a number of Slovenians living in Whistler and it would be nice to provide recognition.  
 
My request form is attached, but I could not insert the date (today, Fwb. 11) and I could not insert colours of the 
flag - they are white, red and blue, and for the weekend of June 25, 2021. 
 
Thank you 
Margaret  

 
 
 
--  
Margaret M. Rudolf, Ph.D 
 
Honorary Consul for Slovenia 
FOR CONSULAR INQUIRIES, CONTACT SloveniaConsulBC@gmail.com 
 
Leave a message at the Vancouver tel: 778-279-0277 

 
 


